Overall we accomplished a lot this semester in terms of starting from scratch and arriving at a
nice looking and functional website with a database that can handle hits and stores users
information. The team did not get everything we would have loved to get done finished in time
for the close of the semester so | want to leave this document with any team who picks this
project up and wants to know where to go from here. The entire website folder should be up on
the Epics website which contains lots of old code, many pictures that can be used, and the
current best version of the website which is commented thoroughly for ease of use. There are a
few things the website needs help with.

1. The form that pops up when clicking the button does not scale appropriately on smaller
screens. This is because all of the styling in the css stylesheet is done in pixels (px) not
in percentages (%). This change will not be hard just time consuming to see what
percentages look nice on the screen similar to how it is now.

2. The left and right side containers that hold the green leaves that go down the sides of
the webpage extend past the garden itself. This causes the bottom graphic to act up
when scaling the page to smaller sizes. It is worth looking at how to keep the bottom
graphic on the bottom of the screen regardless of scaling

3. The more flowers that are added the more cluttered the page gets and so a hover with
the message showing up may not be ideal. Consider adding in a search bar that
searches the database based on name and pulls the message up in its own window like
the form to show the user a specific flower.



